
CITY OF PORT ST. LUCIE 
Planning and Zoning Department 

121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd., Building B 

Port St. Lucie, FL  34984-5099 
www.cityofpsl.com 
              

  

M E M O R A N D U M  
  

TO: Vice-Mayor and City Council Members 

 

VIA: Russ Blackburn, City Manager 
  

THROUGH: Teresa Lamar-Sarno, AIPC, Deputy City Manager  

  

FROM: Patricia A. Tobin, AICP, Long Range Planning Administrator  PT 
  

DATE: July 12, 2021 
 

RE: Item 10b.  First Reading of Ordinance 21-63 
 Text Amendments to Article XVII, Appeals of the Zoning Code 
 ______ 

 

Staff is recommending that the item be tabled until the July 26, 2021 City Council meeting for first 
reading.  At that meeting the text amendments to the landscape code and the appeals section will be 
heard at the same meeting. 
 
Any questions feel free to contact me.  
 
cc: Elizabeth Hertz, Deputy City Attorney 

http://www.cityofpsl.com/

